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Wac Arts showcases talent 
nurtured by once endangered 
programs! 
 
 

 
v WAC ARTS CORE PROGRAMME SAVED BY THE PUBLIC 

 
v A NIGHT OF PERFORMANCE AS STUDENTS SHOW WHAT THE DONATIONS 

ENABLED THEM TO ACHIEVE 
 

Towards the end of last year, Wac Arts received news of drastic cuts to its funding. This 
meant that its weekend programmes, the very heart of Wac Arts and where it all began, 
faced closure. But all was not lost. Thanks to the initiative and determination of the Wac Arts 
community, a Kickstarter campaign known as the Wac Arts Longevity Project was set up and 
in 30 days managed to raise the required £15,000 to keep the courses running for another 
term. This also gave some much needed breathing space to find the money needed to fund 
the rest of the year.  

	
 
On April 6th, Senior Wac Arts 
students will be holding a 
presentation of their weeks of 
hard work made possible by this 
Kickstarter project. The evening 
will feature multidisciplinary 
collaborative performances from 
the students in an installation 
that will take over the Wac Arts 
building. It’s a chance to witness 
directly the skill, passion and 
creativity that Wac Arts helps to 
nurture and develop in those 
who would otherwise not have 
access to such opportunities.  
  

 
The evening starts at 6pm at Wac Arts, 213 Haverstock Hill, NW3 4QP. Tickets cost £5 (£3 
concession) on the door.  
 
To reserve a seat, please email Cherelle.Sappleton@ wacarts.co.uk.  
 
We hope to see you there for what is sure to be an unforgettable evening.   
	
For further information on Wac Arts or the event please contact Hayley Butler on 0207 6920 
5807 or email on Hayley.Butler@wacarts.co.uk 


